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Hopefully the groundbreaking for this new building will take place in March or April of 2017.  It 
will be located behind the Speech and Hearing building, and will take about 18-24 months to 
complete. 

 An archway will be built between the Reaud and CICE buildings, serving as the official entrance 
to the campus.  The will be signage on the highway indicating that Rolfe Christopher is the main 
road into Lamar.  There is discussion about adding landscaping to Rolfe Christopher Drive and 
also a performance shell. 

 A Music Annex is being discussed.  The number of band members has doubled in size and space 






